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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Well done Year 6, what a wonderful performance of What a Knight. I didn’t 

know whether to laugh or cry, it was brilliant. I was very proud of all of the 

children who took part. 

Well done to our pupils of the year Alex and Lexi, I’m so proud of their 

progress and attitude to school.  Well done to our Head pupils, Katy, 

Payaam, Aeva and Harvey, they have represented our school so well this 

year and have been a wonderful part of my team. 

The year 6 leavers party will take place in school on Tuesday 25th July from 
4.30 until 6.00 pm. The year 6 leavers assembly is on Thursday 27th July at 9.05. I wish the year 6s all 
the very best for their future at High School.  I know that they will succeed in every way, they are 
such a wonderful class. 
 
Fond farewells to some of our staff: 
 
Mr Fenwick, has been such a huge part of Ladybridge for the 19 years he has worked here, he has 
supported the children, families, teachers and in fact the whole school. He was the Acting 
Headteacher before I started here and has always supported me. As well as being an excellent 
teacher, Mr Fenwick has always had the best interests of the children and the school community at 
the heart of everything that he has done. Mr Fenwick has had a special interest in children with 
special needs and disabilities and has always ensured that they have the highest quality provision. 
Mr Fenwick has taken many children on residential trips and ensured that they developed 
confidence and were prepared to take part in exciting activites, well beyond their comfort zone. He 
is a very respected and important part of the school. The staff team and I  will miss him greatly, in 
fact the whole school community will miss him. I wish him all the very best for his future and hope 
that he can find the time to come in and visit us in school in the new term. 
 
Miss Lavery, who has worked in year 1, thank you for the care that you have shown our children in 
your role as Teaching Assistant. 
 
Mrs Henry, One of our lovely lunch staff, thank you for looking after our youngest children in school 
so well during their lunchtime.  
 
Mrs Cooper, one of our sports coaches is moving onto pastures new, I wish her all the best for the 
future. 
Please join us for sports day this week: 
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 EYFS (Mrs Goodwin’s class) Year 1 (Miss Woodworth’s class) and Year 2 (Miss Irving’s class) will 
take place on Monday 24th July at 1.30 
 

 Year 3 (Mrs Burke’s class), Year 4 (Miss Brownrigg’s class), Year 5 (Mr Fenwick’s class) and Year 6 
(Mrs Davies’ class) will take place on Tuesday 25th July at 1.30 
 

We will have to check the weather, (at the moment it’s looking like showers); fingers crossed for dry 
afternoons, please check dojo and emails next week, hopefully we will not need to cancel either 
event. 
 
Thank you to you all this year for your unwavering support.  We had a very successful Ofsted report 
that reflects how good the education is and just how lovely the community of Ladybridge is in 
supporting their children. I hope that you all have a lovely summer and I will look forward to seeing 
you all in September when I share my role with Mr Bolan-Ashworth. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mrs Hill 

Diary Dates  

 Monday 24th July – 1.30 EYFS and KS1 Sports day 

 Tuesday 25th July – 1.30 KS2 Sports day 

 Tuesday 25th July – Year 6 leavers party 4.30 until 6.00 

 Thursday 27th July – Year 6 Leavers assembly 9.00  

 Thursday 27th July – Break up for summer. 

 Monday 4th September – INSET day 

 Tuesday 5th September – Children return to school 

This Week our Class Captains are: 

 

Mrs Woodworth – Levi, for his independence and resilience. 
Miss Irving – Mariah, for great improvement in her spelling this half term. 
Mrs Burke – Bobby, for bringing a smile to people’s faces. 
Miss Brownrigg – Ziad, for improved behaviour and focus this week.   
Mr Fenwick –   Kayden, for his mature attitude. 
Mrs Davies –   Evelyn for her sensible and kind attitude    
Mrs Parker –    Aneurin, for being part of 6000 people who created a Lego mosaic for Disney’s 100th 
birthday. 
 
This week’s Headteacher’s awards were given to  Isla and Zahraa, both for aiming high in all subjects 
all of the time. 
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The class with the best attendance last week was Mrs Davies’ class with 97% 

Children will be given a treat for being on-time for school every day and for 97% - 100% attendance 

each week.  Please ensure that children arrive at school before the bell goes at 8.55 each day.   

Good attendance is vitally important for all children in order for them to make good progress.  

Please ensure that your child is in school on time every day. 

PE Kits 

PE kits are provided by school for all children from year 1 to 6, parents only need to provide pumps 

or trainers.  PE kits will be washed regularly (as needed) by school in non-biological liquid.  If you do 

not wish to use a school PE kit please let your class teacher know and provide a PE kit for your child.  

 

Year 4 will have swimming on Monday each week, all other classes from year 1 to 6 will have two 

lessons each week where PE kits are used.   

The school website address is www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk 

The school twitter address is @LadybridgePS  

The school phone number is 0161 428 5445 

School uniform can be ordered from www.tesco.com/ues 

http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.ladybridge.stockport.sch.uk/
http://www.tesco.com/ues

